
  
 

 

  
 

 

 

Our online parent information session is coming up! 

Our online Parent Information Session is a great way for your students, and 

their parents/guardians, to learn all about Charles Sturt – and how to best 

prepare for the year ahead.  

  

Presented by our marketing coordinators, this evening covers everything from 

how to apply to Charles Sturt, early offer programs, accommodation and 

scholarships. 

 
 

Sign up now 

   

 

https://study.csu.edu.au/life/events/parents
https://study.csu.edu.au/life/events/parents


 

Still time to attend a medicine information night 

We’ve been hosting information evenings to share all the details of our exciting 

new Doctor of Medicine. And there's still one more you can come along to.  

  

Tuesday 24 March 2020, 6pm – Online 

  

You and your students can discover what the course involves, how to apply 

(including UCAT and rural or indigenous entry), as well as learn all about our 

brand-new facilities, campus life, support services and scholarships.  

 
 

Sign up now 

   

 

  
 

 

  
 

 

http://www.csu.edu.au/medicine
https://engage.csu.edu.au/medicine-info-nights
https://engage.csu.edu.au/medicine-info-nights

